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San Francisco Police Department 
“Bring Your Child to Work Day” 

 
 
Thursday, April 25, 2024, is "Bring Your Child to Work Day". A day of fun and educational events has 
been planned at Police Headquarters (1245 3rd St.). The events will be held right outside of Police 
Headquarters on Mission Rock Street and in conference room 1025 (lobby level of Police Headquarters) 
between 0900 to 1300 hours.  This is an excellent opportunity for your children to learn about our 
duties and responsibilities and see the San Francisco Police Department Headquarters. There will be 
presentations and demonstrations from the K-9, Explosive Ordnance Disposal (EOD), Marine and 
Mounted Units. There will be arts and crafts, a photo booth, therapy dogs, mobile library, and food 
trucks.  
 
This event is open to children between the ages of 5 and 12 years old along with their parent(s) or 
guardian(s). If you are interested in having your child or children attend, complete the registration form 
attached to this notice and return it as outlined below. Children under the age of 5 years old are welcome 
with mandatory parental supervision.  
 
Space is limited so please register early. A registration form for participant(s) must be completed and 
submitted by Thursday, April 18, 2024, at 1200 hours. Please email or send via interoffice the 
completed registration form. For your convenience, you can also scan the QR code for registration. All 
registration forms should be submitted to the attention of PSA Heather Hernandez Perez at the 
Community Engagement Division at 415-575-6050 or Heather.HenandezPer@sfgov.org. You will be 
notified via email that your registration has been received.  
 
Please allow time for public parking, which is located at Oracle Park, Lot A, 74 Mission Rock 
Street, entrance faces Terry A Francois Blvd.  
 
 
 

 
        
                                                                        WILLIAM SCOTT 
       Chief Of Police 
 
Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document in 
PowerDMS within (30) thirty calendar days of issuance. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be 
held responsible for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be sent to 
sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org, who will provide additional information.  
 
 
 




